
In today’s #NotBadNews, we look at a goat takeover and how some Virginian

restaurants plan to social distance.

Welcome to #NotBadNews, our new (and hopefully short-lived) daily column where we round up the good, surprising, 
and weird things that have happened around the world during this coronavirus pandemic.
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Uganda’s Newest Babies
The endangered mountain gorilla just welcomed two more to their family in Uganda’s Bwindi Impenetrable National
Park. Just two years ago this animal was listed as critically endangered, but as the population has continued to
grow, they have moved up to endangered. This gives us serious hope for their future!

Bwindi Impenetrable National Park

There’s no better way to end this column than with a baby animal–better yet, a baby animal helping its species make
a comeback!

Check-in every day for an update on the wonderful and weird things happening in our current coronavirus world.




